

County News Now

October 27, 2021

Cuyahoga County Resources, Services and Information for You



Sheriff's Department Operation Safe Halloween

The County Sheriff's Department is hosting the 7th annual Operation Safe Halloween on Wednesday, October 27 from 6-8 p.m. at the Justice Center on Lakeside Ave. Kids can trick-or-treat, meet law enforcement and the K-9 unit, and play games. Kids should come in costume and bring trick-or-treat bags. Lakeside Ave. between Ontario and West 3rd St. will be closed to traffic at this time. Free parking is available across the street at the Huntington Garage.

Learn About Operation Safe Halloween



Vote in the General Election on November 2

The General Election is next Tuesday, November 2nd, with the polls opening at 6:30 a.m. The County Board of Elections' website has information on your polling location, early in-person voting hours, sample ballots, the ability to track your mail-in ballot and more. You can also return your vote-by-mail ballot to the drop box located at the Board of Elections, 2925 Euclid Ave.

Get Vote Ready



Halloween Safety from the Office of Emergency Management

Halloween is this Sunday, and the Office of Emergency Management has tips to stay safe and aware while trick-ortreating. A few to keep in mind:

- -Avoid trick-or-treating alone. Walk in groups or with a trusted adult.
- -Hold a flashlight while trick-or-treating to help you see. Walk, don't run, from house to house.
- -Enter homes only if you are with a trusted adult. Only visit well-lit houses. Never accept rides from strangers.

Read More Halloween Safety
Tips





A Social Change Endeavor Designed to Improve the Public's Understanding of Aging

Thursday, November 18 from 9-11 a.m.



dsas.cuyahogacounty.us

Division of Senior and Adult Services Hosts 'Reframing Aging' Workshop

The Cuyahoga County Division of Senior and Adult Services (DSAS) is hosting a public discussion on reframing aging on November 18 from 9-11 a.m. "Reframing Aging: A Social Change Endeavor Designed to Improve the Public's Understanding of Aging" will be facilitated by state aging expert Beth Kowalczyk, Chief Policy Officer for the Ohio Association of Area Agencies on Aging. The event is free and open to the public.

Register for Workshop









